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Body:

Joe, I don't know what we are going to do with you.  Since you arrived, you have made a total of one mistake.  

If you miscount once more, at any time during the next two years, I will raise the issue directly with the 

President.  See additional responses below.To:	Jeremy Gunn/ARRBcc:	 From:	Joseph Freeman/ARRB   

Date:	10/25/95 06:30:59 PMSubject:	HSCA privacy records reviewd by BoardTwo items.First, I am profoundly 

embarrassed to say that, despite several counts in the day(s) running up to the meeting, there were 172, not 

170, staff payroll records in the 3 boxes.  This number does not include the six pulled for separate Board 

review, meaning that there were 178 (not 176) staff payroll records reviewed by the Board.More importantly 

(hopefully), 11 of these records (staff payroll folders) have no NARA RIF's.   I don't mean just that there are no 

RIF's present in the folder; I mean that NARA never generated a RIF for these 11 folders.  I presume that we 

need to tell NARA this and have the RIF's created so that we can list them in the Federal Register?  Please 

advise.   Presumably you should tell Chris or Matt and have them generate the new RIFs.  Ask Kevin if he has a 

better idea.  We do need to have the RIFs.

recstat: Record

DeliveryPriority: N

DeliveryReport: B

ReturnReceipt:

Categories:

Database Created by The Black Vault - http://www.theblackvault.com




